
 

BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 
G-Block, Plot No.-16, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

            

Circular No. BPS/24-25/09       APPLICABLE FOR CLASSES IX TO XII         Date:09.05.2024   

Dear Parent,  

The School Management has decided to conduct Special Classes for all the students of 

Classes IX to XII w.e.f. 13th May, 2024 (Monday) to 31st May, 2024 (Friday) from 

08:00 a.m. to 01:00 p.m. During this period, school transport will be available only to 

those students who are already utilizing this service. Please note that new School transport 

timings have already been communicated to the students. 

We kindly request you to ensure that your ward is regular and punctual during these special 

classes. It is imperative to emphasize that attendance is mandatory, as a minimum of 75% 

attendance is required for students to be eligible to appear in the upcoming Annual 

Examination/ CBSE Board Examination. 

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated as it definitely contributes to your 

child's academic progress and success.  

Stay Safe! Stay Healthy! 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


